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Treasurers Report for the VHDPA FY 2018

Attached to this treasurers report are three documents :
	Balance Sheet. The balance sheet shows the financial position at the end of the FY. However no adjustments have been made to Depreciation as I have no Depreciation Schedule nor access to any Property Register.
	Profit and Loss Summary.  This sheet shows a quick summary of the accounts but in particular the Pavilion account which is not separate in the more detailed P&L. The Progress account includes income from the member fees and cottage hire but also includes all expenses associated with the whole school site.
Profit and Loss accounts   More detailed account. Item 61300 includes money spent on the new Turf Cricket Pitch and Street Party


These accounts are prepared on a cash basis so it should be noted that:
	An amount of $9990 was raised by the Hall Ball to fund a Recreational Bike Trail is carried over from the previous FY
	An amount of $1500 from a grant is held for the Seniors Computer Kiosk.
	An outstanding Invoice of $960 for setting up web based membership payments.
This year all membership payments have been recorded in Xero in a more comprehensive manner to allow reconciliation with the Hall Database. 
The business plan for the pavilion was considered by the Pavilion Sub committee. From the discussions it was resolved to present a quarterly report on the financial position of the Pavilion trading. This has been done and that served to highlight the importance of not only the funds raised but the management of this iconic asset of the Village. The profit from the pavilion substantially subsidise the school site and the Special Interest Groups attached to the VHDPA. The services of long time Managers Tony and Margaret Morris and their small team of dedicated helpers are greatly appreciated.
This report has been prepared prior to access to the Auditors report.
John Starr
VHDPA Treasurer
12th Aug 2018
	
